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6th September 2021 

 

 

Dear Members,  

 

The Bar Council wishes to express its gratitude for the support of those who have kindly participated in the 

blood donation organized on 27th August 2021 at the seat of the MBA.  

 

In view of the positive turnout, we hope that this initiative will continue to become an annual event for 

members of our profession. 

 

“Give blood, save a life” 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Mayuri D. Bunwaree-Ramlackhan 

Secretary of the Bar Council 

 


